
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 July 31, 2003 
 
OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: UT 030614 

Response of Advanced TelCom, Inc. to Staff Motion for Clarification 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed for filing are an original and fourteen copies of the Response of Advanced TelCom, Inc. to 
Staff Motion for Clarification.  A copy of this Response has been served on all parties to this 
proceeding. 
 
I also enclose one additional copy of this Response.  Please file stamp the additional copy and return it 
to me in the enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope. 
 
Finally, I am enclosing electronic copies of the above Response and this letter in WP 6.0/6.1 format on 
a 1.44MB diskette. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at any time if you have questions. 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 

Richard H. Levin 
 
 
 
RHL/kmr 
Enclosures 
cc: Service list for UT 030614 (by first class mail) 


